
COMMUNITY INFORMATION MEETING ON          
PROPOSED SONGS SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC)
will hold a community information meeting on

June 16th regarding the proposed settlement for
the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station and to

gather input from the public.  

Monday, June 16  
4:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Costa Mesa Neighborhood Community Center  
1845 Park Ave.  

Costa Mesa

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

For more information visit

www.SONGScommunity.com


